
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Parliamentary Hiqouq Bloc Head to discuss developments
in the Iraqi political scene

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with MP Saud Al-Saadi, head of

the Parliamentary Hiqouq Bloc, to discuss the latest developments in the Iraqi political scene

and the upcoming entitlements, particularly the selection of a new Speaker of the Council of

Representatives.

His Eminence reiterated the importance of swiftly selecting a new Speaker of the House who

possesses integrity, competence, and leadership qualities, and who genuinely represents their

community and constituency. H.E. emphasized the need for everyone to unite to maintain the

achieved stability and work towards making it permanent, as it is a fundamental condition for

driving reconstruction, development, and the provision of services.


